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Nobles, 

I would like to thank everyone who attended 
January's meeting. I am sorry I could not be 
there; I was in Hamilton with my wife for some 
surgery. All went well and we are back home and 
glad to be. 

I would like to thank all who attended the Past 
Presidents Luncheon; it was a great success and 
well attended. Thanks should go out to Noble 
Grant Poulin for a good job or organizing the 
event and his Lady Joanne for all the work she 
did. 

This month’s meeting we will be having an 
election of 2 new Directors. If you have anyone in 
mind to nominate please forward their names to 
Noble Jim Kingston. 

As I have said before we need to get everyone 
involved, so for this month’s meeting we should 
all try and give a noble a call that you haven’t 
seen out for a while and get them out to a 
meeting. 

Looking forward to seeing all at the meeting! 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Tony Biscardi 

 


